
New Bedford Police Department
launches active investigation
after  recent  stabbing
incident
“ACTIVE INVESTIGATION:

The New Bedford Police Department is currently seeking the
whereabouts of Kassandra Martinez-Fernandez, 27, 111 Harwich
St., in relation to a stabbing incident on June 9 that is
circulating via video on social media.

Others  involved  in  the  incident  have  been  identified  and
police are continuing this active investigation.”-New Bedford
Police Department.

You can view the stabbing incident here.
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